
 
Dear Parents 
 

School Information 
 

Our Stars 

A huge ‘congratulations’ to our special stars this week.  To achieve this award children have tried very 

hard to excel in an area of their learning or behaviour.  Our stars this week are: 
 

Reception Lily-Mae Baines Amelia Burgess Teddy 

Year 1 Forest Hall  Isaac Slack  Adelaide Dawkins-Reynolds    

Year 2 Eila Fisher  Jasper Bussey Ophelia Dove    

Year 3 Jessica Cottam Nicholas Lupu  Pippa Alexander  

Year 4 Chloe Gill  Artie Saunders Connie Thorogood-Toop 

Year 5 Charlotte Lawrence Usaym Moin  Emily Greenfield 

Year 6 Ryan Eveleigh  Elliott Squires Kittie-Rae Hammond  Amelia Abel 

 

Amazing Achievements  

Well done to the following:  
 

 Ava Winterton has achieved her Blue Belt in Taekwondo 
 

Attendance 

Congratulations to the following classes who were winners for the week commencing 18th September.   
 

Gold Trophy Mrs Cameron’s Class (99.66%) 

Silver Trophy  Miss Walker’s Class (99.31%) 
 

Attendance Ted Mrs Pardoe’s Class (99.33%) 

Miss Palmer’s Class (99%) 
  

EYFS Early Language & Phonics Evening for Parents – Thursday 5th October 

A reminder, as per the calendar dates, of the meeting for current EYFS parents next Thursday from 

5:30-6:15pm. This meeting will be in the Reception classrooms with your child’s class teacher and we look 

forward to welcoming you 
 

Opal Update 

We have seen lots of amazing play this term so far.  It really is incredible to see the children getting so 

involved in our Opal journey. We have been over-whelmed by the number of children applying to be Opal 

Play Rangers. It will be a tough job deciding who can hold such responsibility, but we will let the children 

know next week. 
 

WELLIES – don’t forget all children will need to keep a pair of wellies at school if they wish to access all 

areas at playtime. Lots of children were disappointed this week when the wet weather meant they couldn’t 

play across the whole school site. There are boxes for each year group to keep their wellies in and as we 

get more children utilising them, we will look at providing larger capacity storage facilities. We really do 

need your support with this to allow your children to really benefit from the amazing play opportunities 

on offer. We do have wellies in the swap shack for anyone who needs this facility. 
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LOOSE PARTS – This week we are appealing for pallets, gutters, pipes, cable reels, wooden planks (old 

decking boards etc). The children have been very busy building dens and we just can’t keep up with demand!  

GO KART TYRES – if you are visiting Ancaster Karting we would be very grateful if you could bring us 

some of their old tyres – they love to donate them to us and the children use them for so many different 

play purposes. 
 

Calling all DIY experts! Is there anyone out there who can build us some raised beds for a gardening 

area? The children would love to grow their own produce and are keen to eventually have a ‘market stall’ 

to sell their produce. 
 

Calling all Musicians! 

We are delighted to be able to offer some exciting music clubs staring next week and would really 

appreciate your support in reminding the children to attend if they would like to.  
 

Y3/4 Recorders - will begin next Thursday and will be held in the music room at 12.30pm (if you 

child has their own recorder, they are very welcome to bring it along to the session). 

KS2 Choir - will begin next Friday and will be held in the music room at 12.30pm.  

  

There is no need to sign up to either of these clubs, just come along and join in the fun. 
 

Harvest Festival  

A huge thank you to everyone who donated to our Harvest Festival assembly this week. Our children 

enjoyed their assemblies yesterday and staff were overwhelmed by the kindness shown to support those 

in need in our local community. Our ‘Harvest’ will shortly be safely delivered to the Foodbank. Annually, 

the Foodbank is delighted by the quantity of our donations; however, in the current climate it is all the 

more important to support this local charity. 

 

                                                                         
  

Friends of Westfield – Follow us on Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/FriendsWestfieldBourne  

It is almost time for our Halloween School Disco - this year it falls on Friday 13th October!  Could this 

be an omen…  There are two discos - Years 1, 2 & 3 is from 4.30pm-5.30pm, Years 4, 5 & 6 is from 6pm-

7pm. Entry is £3 per child which includes a drink and a bag of crisps. Glowsticks will be available for 20p 

each plus some Halloween themed goodies for 50p / £1. Extra drinks/crisps are 50p. Tickets will be 

available to order on Parentmail to reduce cash handling and queues at the event. Look out for the 

Parentmail next week for full details and to order your tickets! Costumes are very welcome but dress as 

you please in whatever party clothes your child prefers. 

 

Helpers are needed for these events, we’d be very grateful for anyone who can assist with refreshments, 

manning exits, selling glowsticks etc. If you can spare us some time, please get in touch by email 

- friendsofwestfieldbourne@gmail.com, letting us know which disco you can help with & any children who 

will be arriving with you. Please note - all children must be collected by an adult at the end of the 

event and no mobile phones are allowed. 
 

https://www.facebook.com/FriendsWestfieldBourne
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Family Prize Bingo – Friday 20 October 6pm for 6.30pm start. Join us in the school hall for five games 

of Trick or Treat prize bingo with your family. Organised with children in mind it'll be a slower pace than 

cash bingo and the aim of the night is for everyone to have fun! There will be refreshments and a raffle 

- ticket booking details to follow soon, pre-booked attendees only. 
 

Bourne Westfield School Lottery 

Congratulations to Mr Moore who was the winner of the school lottery last week. The winnings increase 

as more people join - if you want to join for just £1 per ticket per week and have a chance of winning the 

weekly draw, then please go to www.yourschoollottery.co.uk, search for Bourne Westfield and follow the 

on screen instructions.   
 

 
  

Miss K Atkinson 

Headteacher 

 

EDAN Lincs Domestic Abuse Service   01522 510041  https://edanlincs.org.uk/ 

Providing support and assistance to men, women and children suffering, or fleeing from domestic abuse in 

Lincolnshire 

  

Healthy Minds Lincolnshire      https://www.lpft.nhs.uk/young-people/lincolnshire/young-people/i-need-

more-help/healthy-minds-lincolnshire# 

Providing support and treatment for children, young people and their families, who are experiencing 

emotional wellbeing difficulties. 

  

Place2be  https://www.place2be.org.uk/ 

Place2Be is a children’s mental health charity working with pupils, families and staff in UK schools.  

  

MIND     https://www.mind.org.uk/    0300 123 3393 

Providing support for people living with a mental health problem or supporting someone with a mental 

health problem. 
 

Family lives    https://www.familylives.org.uk/    0808 800 2222        

Providing early intervention and crisis support to families. 
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